
 
 

 

 

 

 

Attachment I 

From: Kathleen [mailto:kfitz123@comcast.net] 
Sent: Thursday, September 27, 2018 5:24 PM 
To: Mary Gibbs <gibbs@estero-fl.gov> 
Cc: 'Scott Bland' <scott@argoland.com>; 'kfitz123' <kfitz123@comcast.net> 
Subject: Wildcat Run and ARGO Land/Corkscrew Crossing 

Dear Ms. Gibbs, 
My name is Kathleen Fitzgerald and I serve as the volunteer President of the Wildcat Run Community Association. 
I'm writing to you to confirm that in the conversations that we've had with Scott Bland and reps for ARGO Land 
over the past 3 years, we've not been interested in a connection between the 2 properties. In the past this 
opportunity was presented by other owners and the consideration of a shared entry gatehouse with a roundabout 
was proposed. Residents here were more than concerned about many issues including the location of this 
proposed new entry into Wildcat Run, potential access and security issues and cost considerations for Wildcat 
Run. 

For these reasons we confirm our position of not wishing to have an interconnect between Wildcat Run and 
Corkscrew Crossing. We have instead negotiated an agreement for an enhanced landscape buffer between the 
two communities and will again present this document to the Village of Estero. We look forward to attending the 
upcoming Zoning Hearing for this property. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Kathleen 

Kathleen Fitzgerald, President Wildcat Run Community Association 
Email kfitz123@comcast.net 
Tel 238.898.4299 
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